
Year 3 Autumn 1 Curriculum Newsletter

This is an overview of the learning that will be taking place in Year 3 this half term. 
Knowledge organisers can also be found on the Year 3 page on the website with 

additional information about the curriculum topics.

English
We will be reading ‘The Tinderbox’ and 
‘Gorilla’.

We will be recapping and learning about:
- Capital letters, full stops, commas 

and apostrophes
- Expanded noun phrases
- Determiners 

Maths
We will be learning about:

- Number and place value to 1000.
- Addition and subtraction using 

column method

Science
Our topic is ‘Animals Including Humans’.
We will be learning about:

- Food and nutrition
- The human skeleton
- Muscles and joints

History
Our topic is ‘Stone and Bronze age’.
We will be learning about the first 
humans who lived in prehistoric Britain 
and artefacts from this period. 

 

Art
Our topic is ‘drawing’.
We will be learning about:

- Using tone and shading
- Observational drawing 
- Learning about the work of Vincent 

Van Gogh and L.S Lowry

RE
We are focusing on Hinduism this half 
term.
We will be thinking about this key 
question - Would celebrating Diwali at 
home and in the community bring a 
feeling of belonging to a hindu child?

PSHE
Our topic is ‘Being Me in My World’.
We will be learning about:

- Recognising challenges and 
achievements

- Making responsible choices
- Looking at rights and 

responsibilities

Music
Our topic is ‘boomwhackers’. 
We will be learning about:

- Rhythm
- Playing together in a group

PE
Our topic for outdoor PE is ball skills and for indoor PE is fundamental movement and 
personal.


